
Trash Fee Update

Good evening everyone,

Based on the number of calls and emails I received, most if not all of you
received your new trash disposal bill in the mail today. The bill should be for
$45 and represents the first half of the year payment. Invoices for the 2nd half
will be sent around September. While this has been pretty widely reported, it
has come as a surprise to some of our residents. This was part of the vote of
the City Council on Feb.27th that some refer to as the "Bailout". There are many
people who are unaware of the particulars of this fee, so I wanted to provide
links to both an informational sheet as well as the form that residents over 69
years old can use to file for a $40 abatement.

Trash Fee Fact Sheet

Senior Trash Fee Abatement Form

For those that cannot access the link, the information can be found on the
Public Works page of www.cityoflynn.net

If you have any further questions, please let me know.

I would also like to remind residents that the parking department is enforcing
parking violations at all hours of the night. They can ticket vehicles that are not
properly registered or parked. The ONLY vehicles that can legally be parked on
the streets between the hours of 10:00 PM and 6:00 AM are vehicles with
passenger plates. Vehicles with any other type plate including commercial and
livery plates can be issued violations.

Thank you,
Rick Starbard

http://www.lynnma.gov/cityhall_documents/publicworks/2018_trash_recycle/lynn_trash_fee_factsheet_2018.pdf
http://www.lynnma.gov/cityhall_documents/publicworks/2018_trash_recycle/abatement_seniors_solid_waste_2018.pdf

